
 

 HARVEST UPDATE  

 

 
Grain receivals (tonnes) at GrainCorp sites as at 4 December 2017 

 

 Since last update Total* 

Queensland 5,500 545,500  

New South Wales 373,000 1,619,000 

Victoria 494,000 1,321,000 

Total Network 872,500 3,485,500 

 

Harvest comments: 

• Significant weather events have impacted operations across southern New South Wales and Victoria 

• It is too early to comment on any damage to the remaining crop however quality will be monitored closely over 

the coming days  

• The majority of our New South Wales and Victorian sites will reopen as harvesting recommences 

• While some vertical storage (silos) were able to operate in between weather events, the majority of our receival 

sites remained closed throughout Thursday and Friday  

• We would like to acknowledge the hard work of growers and our operations team to deliver and receive as 

much as possible before the weather arrived  

• Winter harvest in Northern NSW and Queensland continues to wind down  

*Please note: total represents new crop tonnes received at GrainCorp sites including some deliveries received prior to 

30 September 2017  
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